
 
 

Hope Dental Clinic is hosting: GIVE VETS A SMILE 

May 30 8:30-4:30 & May 31 from 8:30-1:30 PM 

Hope will be providing free dental care to all veterans while making their visit to the 
dentist a positive and happy experience and thanking them for all their service and 
sacrifice. 

Services Provided include exams, cleanings, fillings, extractions, sealants, and oral 

hygiene education. 

Click the QR code to learn more about Hope’s work with Vets. 

 

 

 WHEN: 
  May 30 and 31 2024 

WHERE: 
Hope Dental Clinic | 800 Minnehaha Avenue East 

Suite 465 | Saint Paul, Minnesota 
 

 

  

 
Automated reminders for your appointment will be provided. 

Confirmation is required 24 hrs before your appointment. 


